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Date Contact Organization Results / Decision 
Aug. 1/07 Joe Justus NWMB Sent letter to Joe RE: NWMB role in plan development 
Aug. 9/07 Kevin Buck NIRB Sent letter requesting input on land use issues, vision and goals by Sept. 28th. 

Dionne 
Filiatrault 

NWB 

Jim Noble NWMB 
Aug. 
13/07 

Dionne 
Filiatrault 

NWB Talked briefly about letter sent out on Aug. 9th.  She introduced me to David 
Hohnstein (lead Technical guy).  Dionne is very interested in a more collaborative 
working relationship.  They are under pressure from the GN to coordinate and 
streamline regulatory processes with other IPGs.  INAC promised her funding to hold a 
workshop to do so.  They did an internal assessment (confidential) of regulatory 
activities in Nunavut.  The report was scathing of all agencies, them included.  They 
want to work together and feel the IPGs need to stand together on issues and help 
each other out.  They are also having GN issues. 

Sept. 
25/07 

Joe Justus NWMB Followed up by phone and email to request response to August 9th letter by the end of 
the month. 

Sept. 
25/07 

David 
Hohnstein 

NWB Followed up by phone and email to request response to August 9th letter by the end of 
the month. 

Sept. 
28/07 

Jeff Rusk NIRB Received written submission outlining 4 key areas where NPC could assist NIRB: 
• Cumulative Effects Assessment 
• Caribou Protection Measures 
• Harmonization with Heritage River Management Plans 
• Direction to NIRB Screening from Land Use Planning 

Oct. 15/07 Dionne 
Filiatrault 

NWB Followed up to see if they could still provide input.  I told her absolutely and referred 
her to my discussions with David at the end of September. 

Oct. 30/07 Joe Justus & 
David 
Hohnstein 

NWMB and NWB Emailed them a reminder to submit planning issues as requested in Aug. 9/07 letter.  
Joe wrote back to say we’d get it by the end of the week. 

 


